
                          

East Asianists and the Job Market
Open to all students of East Asian Studies 

Monday, October 28th, 6pm
Seminar room OAW (2I-O1-05), Hof 5, AAKH Campus

East Asianists  and the Job Market is an initiative taken by the team of East Asian Economy and 
Society to improve the employability of students  in East Asian Studies by offering a chance for an 
active exchange with former graduates and practitioners. In our next meeting, three graduates  of 
East Asian Studies  (in this case: Japanese Studies and Chinese Studies) share their experiences on 
entering the job market and reflect on chances and risks. They talk about dreams and realities, and 
provide valuable recommendations to current students in an open and interactive setting.

Mag. iur. Thomas S. Eder, LLB, LLM, BA, MA
holds two Master degrees in Chinese Studies (University  of Vienna) and Chinese Law 
(Hong Kong University). He is currently  pursuing a Master degree in Modern History  and a 
PhD in International Law, both at the University of Vienna. He worked for Austrian law 
firms, clerked at court, and served as a research assistant at Hong Kong University. At the 
moment he is a legal intern with UNHCR in Vienna and will start working for Austria’s 
Foreign Ministry in February.

Thomas Kemetmüller, BA, MA
holds a Master degree in East Asian Economy  and Society from the University of Vienna. 
His master thesis dealt with the development and regionalism in the East Asian bond market. 
After graduation, the National Bank of Austria recruited him as a statistical analyst. 

Lisa Rock, Bakk. Phil.
studied Chinese Studies at the University of Vienna as well as Renmin University  in Beijing. 
In 2011 she co-founded the Baihe China Center for Language and Culture. In addition to 
language courses the Baihe China Center also provides services that support companies in 
entering the Chinese market.

Please register via stephan.si-hwan.park@univie.ac.at. The number of 
participants is limited.


